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| cannot believe how a state agency located in Sacramento can understand the water situation
in Monterey from 200 miles away. We are retired , live here, and know we already have the
best record in the state for conserving water. Your draconian attempts to make us try to save
even more is not acceptable. If all involved would get the politics out of this problem it could
be solved.The regional water supply solution would be a good start. We have reached the end
of our patience and should not be forced into a situation to give some fish more water or save
a one eyed frog. Quit listening to the activists and pay more attention to the realists. A
concerned citizen and taxpayer. Roy H .
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